
 

 

   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 
DATE:  November 26, 2019   RELEASE DATE: Immediate 

 
FROM:  Andrew Savor, Transit Superintendent 

 
SUBJECT: Celebration of Lights Bus Tours 

 

 

The 2019 Celebration of Lights Bus Tours will take place on Thursday, 
December 12 and Friday, December 13. 

 
Buses will depart from the southwest entrance to Lambton Mall and tour 

houses entered in the Celebration of Lights competition. 
 

Tickets are $2.00 and are at City Hall at the Customer Service counter 
Monday through Friday, 8:30 am to 4:30 pm. Tickets will be available for 

sale up until Wednesday, December 11, 2019.  

 
Buses will leave promptly at their scheduled departure time: 

 

Tour 1 6:30pm 

Tour 2 6:45pm 

Tour 3 7:00pm 

Tour 4 7:15pm 

Tour 5 7:30pm 

Tour 6 7:45pm 

Tour 7 8:00pm 

Tour 8 8:15pm 

Tour 9 8:30pm 

Tour 10 8:45pm 

Tour 11 9:00pm 

Tour 12 9:15pm 

 



 

 

Donations of canned goods to the River City Vineyard are welcome. 
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For more information please contact: 

Andrew Savor, Transit Superintendent 
andrea.lane@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0527 Ext. 5308 

 
James Jenkins, Deputy Clerk 

james.jenkins@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0527 Ext. 3208 

mailto:andrea.lane@sarnia.ca
mailto:james.jenkins@sarnia.ca

